
 

 

 

 

 

26 May 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

As we come to our final days with Y11, I wanted to outline the arrangements for this 
week, the week after half-term and for results day, 12 August.  
 

Students will finish their school day Thursday 27 May (Friday 28 May is a training day) with 
an assembly to celebrate their time at Graham School, followed by refreshments, photos 

and some fun! We are looking forward to celebrating with them. 
 

Students who have remaining assessments to complete, will be invited to attend lessons 
in the first week after half-term. Teachers will communicate with you/your children to 
confirm which lessons they need to attend. In line with DfE guidance, in the three weeks 

following half term, beginning on Monday 7 June, we will provide a range of activities to 
support students in preparing for the next stage in their education.  Full details of these 

activities will be posted on your child’s Google Classroom and on our website. They will 
include bridging materials to support transition to A level or other post 16 study and 
careers based activities.  Links to the bridging materials can be found here:  

https://grahamschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/Graham-School-Bridge-into-6th-
Form-Independent-Study.pdf 

 
GCSE results day will be Thursday 12 August.  At present, we are still adhering to the 

government guidance on social distancing, therefore the following are the 
arrangements for your child to collect their results; 
 

 

Time Form Group Form Teacher 

9.30 – 10.00 11A Mrs M Lewis 

10.00 - 10.30 11B Mrs C Swinton 

10.30– 11.00 11C Miss G Taylor 

11.00 – 11.30 11D Mr D Gortzak 

11.30 – 12.00 11E Mrs F Norton 

https://grahamschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/Graham-School-Bridge-into-6th-Form-Independent-Study.pdf
https://grahamschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/Graham-School-Bridge-into-6th-Form-Independent-Study.pdf


 

12.00 – 12.30 11G Miss J Dale 

12.30 – 1.00 11H Mrs S Pennock 

 

Please note that if you are collecting results on behalf of your child, you will need to bring 
with you in writing their consent for you to do this.  This should state their name, the date 

and the reason why they want you to collect their results. 
 

If you have any questions at all about any of the arrangements for the coming weeks 
please do not hesitate to contact Mr Smythe at school (m.smythe@gra.hlt.academy). 
Any queries about exams and results day please contact the exams office 

(exams@gra.hlt.academy). 
 

Thank you again, for your continued support through what has been a particularly 
challenging year for us all. 
 
 

Yours Sincerely  

 
 
 

 
 

 

Norma Enright 
Vice Principal 

Quality of Education 
Graham School 

 


